
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church of Flint Michigan 

Special Vestry Meeting of June 7th, 2023 

 

 

Present: Rev. Tom Manney, Zan Millner, Jan Bugbee, Celeste Lord-Timlin, Elizabeth 
Jordan, Walt Peake, Tina Morrison 

 

Absent: Heather Meyer Gagnon, Joel Arnold 

 

In regards to the agreement with Family Promise: 
The Vestry was asked to accept the agreement for St. Paul’s Episcopal Church of 
congregation facilities as is. Since the lawyers are not getting  back to us in a timely 
manner and Family Promise plans on moving into St. Paul’s Episcopal Church as of 
June 1st, 2023. George is going to email the accountants to let us know if we can 
accept it as is without a lawyer. And also make sure it is okay for our tax brackets. 
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Tina Morrison 
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